
Trustee Discussions September 2023

Our strong  funding position 
continues. Reviewing our 

investments is  the Trustees No.1 
priority.

We have also agreed our 
responsible investing beliefs; 
and will publish these soon.

Agreed our Annual Report, Annual 
Newsletter to Members and our 

Implementation Statement; all of 
which will be published/available 

online by the end of October.

We wish our outgoing Chair, Jill 
Youds, well in her next venture and 

are very pleased to welcome 
Michelle Darracott to the trustees 

as our new chair. 

Agreed updated good 
governance policies 

(TPR compliant) for our 
scheme – a key one 

being Cyber Security.

Our new look website is proving popular. 
PRISM is also being actively used by 

members; with more than 120 deferred 
members using the recently launched 

retirement quote online option.
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